
 
 

TORRANCE ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
AND ENERGY CONSERVATION 

COMMISSION MEETING 
NOTICE  OF  CANCELLATION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Torrance Environmental Quality and 

Energy Conservation Commission meeting of Thursday, November 

03, 2022, has been cancelled due to lack of business.  

 

The next meeting will be on Thursday, December 01, 2022 at 7:00 

PM in the West Annex Commission Meeting Room. 


